
From* Redacted 

Sent: 8/21/2012 1:34:39 PM 
To: 'pac@cpuc.ca.gov' (pac@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Redacted 

Faraglia, Annette (Law) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=ARF3) 
Bcc: 
Subject: Helms Powerhouse Unit 1 . . . 

August 21, 2012 

TO: Paul Clanon, CPUC Executive Director 

Attached please find Annette Faraglia's letter to you dated today, August 21st, in regard 
to Helms Powerhouse, Unit 1 Returns to Service. A hard copy will be delivered 
to you in today's PG&E daily CPUC run. 

If you have any questions, please contact Annette Faraglia at 973-7145 or by e-mail at 
ARF3@pge.c0m. 

«...» 
Redacted 

SB GT&S 0433378 

mailto:pac@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:ARF3@pge.c0m

